
Year 1 Newsletter 
 

Friday 12th July  

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Firstly, we had the best time at Temple Newsam on Wednesday. We enjoyed exploring the flora and 

fauna around the Temple Newsam estate, during our ‘Signs of the Seasons’ workshop. We had a 

brilliant time on the working farm, looking at all of the animals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading books have been collected in this week and new ones will be handed out during 

the first few weeks of the new term in September. We have also collected the children’s 

reading diaries to pass on to Year 2.  

 

On Wednesday, after registration, the children will meet their new class teachers and will become 2B 

and 2S. They will exit at the end of the day into the infant playground, with their new teacher. 2B should 

be collected from near the KS1 football court area and 2S should be collected from outside the school 

building in the KS1 playground.  

 
Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the children for all their hard work this year and 

to also thank parents, carers and friends for all your continued support.  

 
A reminder of some key dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 16th July – 1.30pm end of year ‘Open Afternoon’ 
Wednesday 17th July – transition to new class 
Friday 19tht July – School Closes  
 
Many Thanks 
Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson 


